
Welcome to Ms. Foster’s 

3rd Grade Classroom!!! 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

I am so excited to have you and your child in my class this 

year! I have a wonderful year planned ahead and I look forward 

to finding out what your child already knows! Today in class we 

went over our Classroom Rules and what I expect from you and 

your child throughout the school year! Please review over the 

classroom rules with your child and the consequences that will 

go along with these rules if they cannot follow them. Thank you 

and I look forward to this school year with you and your child! 

 

 
 
 

1. Golden Rule—treat others as you want to be treated. 
2. Be respectful and considerate of others ALWAYS. 
3. Follow directions and listen closely. 
4. Ask for permission before exiting the classroom. 
5. Be honest and do YOUR own work. 
6. Have fun and stay positive! 

 

 



1. Ask for permission FIRST. 
2. Never have food or drinks near the technology. 
3. Treat the technology with respect. 
4. Screen time is limited to 30 minutes. 
5. You are expected to take turns with the technology.  

 

1. No cyberbullying will be tolerated. 
2. Only visit approved sites. 
3. Do not save or download anything without permission. 
4. Be respectful. 
5. Do NOT give out any personal information to anyone 

or anything on the internet. 
 

Consequences for breaking any rules will go as 
followed: 

 
First Offense: Verbal Warning 

Second Offense: Letter sent home to parent 
Third and Final Offense: Send student to the 
office and/or a parent teacher conference. 

 



 
 

 It is understood by the student that they are not to 
Plagiarize anything from the internet and or other 

students work.  
 Copyright is a legal right that gives the creator of an 

original work to decide whether or not their work 
can be used by others on the internet.   

 There are circumstances were things fall into the 
Fair Use policy and some items on the internet can 
be used by other people. This can only happen if we 

state where and whom we received the material 
from.  

 
Please make sure you review these rules with your child 
at home. We did go over them thoroughly in class. 
However, by signing this document, it will be understood 
that you and your child have read through and 
understand the rules at hand.  
 
Thank you! I look forward to a great year with you and 
your child!! 

 
Parent Signature: ___________     Date: _________ 
 
Student Signature: __________     Date: _________ 
 


